
 

 

RCR in the News 
Richland Creek Water Supply Program – December 7th 2016 

 
 

Progress at the Water  
Treatment Plant! 

 

Construction progress continues on the Richland Creek Reservoir Water 
Supply Program, with the first concrete pour taking place at the Water 
Treatment Plant on November 22, 2016. An excavator was used to carry 
about 8 cubic yards of concrete to the bottom of the gravity thickener 
excavation to pour the foundation for the center pier of the gravity 
thickener tank. Completing that center pier foundation clears the way for 
the floor of the 60-foot diameter tank to be constructed next, with the 
larger pours of the floor and walls to be completed using concrete pump 
trucks. As the first concrete pour on the Water Treatment Plant, the event 
was attended by Paulding County Post IV Commissioner Tony Crowe. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
The Richland 

Creek Reservoir 

(RCR) is a 

new 305-acre 

reservoir that once 

completed, will 

supply up to three 

billion gallons of 

drinking water to 

existing and future 

populations in and 

around Paulding 

County. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Who should I contact 

for more information? 

 

Phone 678-224-4224 

Email info@rcrwater.com 

Website   www.RCRWater.com 

 

http://www.rcrwater.com/

